
 

 

 

 

 

 

Circular No. 25/05-2024 

Dated: May 18, 2024 

To 

All Affiliated State Units - AFI 

Subject: Appointment of Technical Officials for different Meets. 

Dear Sirs/Madam, 

The issue of appointment of Technical Officials was discussed number of times 

that AFI needs to involve more and young qualified Technical Officials.  

However, it is observed that same people are being appointed repeatedly. 

Henceforth, it is decided that the undersigned will form a three-member 

committee in AFI Office to appoint the Technical Officials in order to reduce the 

expenses of the meet, inconvenience to the Organisers and better delivery of the 

technical conduct of the meet. 

This is for your information. 

Regards 

Dr.  Adille Sumariwalla 

President, AFI 

 

Copy to: Mr. Ravinder Chaudhry, Secretary, AFI 

  Mr. Stanley Jones, Chairman, Technical Committee, AFI 


